
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8th Jan 2023 
 
 

Dear Members  
 
Please read carefully  
 

CPAS Awards Exhibitions at the Hunter Street Gallery. 
 

For some time, the committee has been concerned that those members who regularly support our 
exhibitions throughout the year have to compete for recognition at the CPAS Awards Exhibition with 
people who only join the society in the weeks leading up to the exhibition, wishing to take advantage of 
the generous prize money on offer.  
 

The prize money we offer for the Awards Exhibition is drawn from your accumulated entry fees for the 
exhibitions held throughout the year. We feel that it is important that we ensure our members are not 
disadvantaged when the Awards Exhibition takes place.   
 

In order to do this, the committee has decided to make the following changes to entries for future Awards 
Exhibitions. 
 

 
To be eligible to enter the CPAS Awards Exhibition also known as Parramatta Awards Exhibition: 
Members must have exhibited at the CPAS’ Hunter Street Gallery of Fine Arts at least three (3) times 
during the year of that Awards Exhibition. (Winston Hills Exhibition may be counted as one of these 
three.) 
 
 
 

Best regards 
CPAS Committee 
 


